
FLSA Audits:  Accounting/Auditing Firms Familiar with Fire Department Accounting  
and Auditing Issues 
  
As a follow-up to the presentation by Dino Ross & Michelle Ferguson (Ireland Stapleton) at the recent 
Colorado Fire Service Critical Issues Briefing, “Avoiding Continuing FLSA Violations in FDs,” here are 
some accounting and/or auditing firms that frequently work with fire departments and the unique 
accounting and auditing issues facing FDs.  
  
While the listed companies are not recommendations or endorsements of any given firm, we also 
recognize there are other firms in Colorado that have experience in auditing and accounting issues for 
Fire Departments.  
  
If CSFC’s membership can provide the names and contact information for other accounting/auditing 
firms particularly in other parts of Colorado that may be more accessible to members in different parts 
of the state and we can add their contact information to this list.  
  
CSFC’s members also should keep in mind that auditing/accounting firms do not provide legal advice, 
and they will typically defer to the fire department’s legal counsel for specific questions related to the 
application or interpretation of the FLSA or other laws.   
  
Bob Feis 
Feis & Company, P.C. 
193 South 27th Ave. Suite 100 
Brighton, CO 80601  
Phone: (303) 659-1200   
  
Neil Schilling 
Schilling & Company, Inc. 
P.O. Box 631579 
Highlands Ranch, CO 80163 
Phone: (720) 348-1086 
  
Randy Watkins 
Anton Collins Mitchell 
2015 Clubhouse Drive, Suite 203 
Greeley, CO 80634 
Phone (970) 352-1700 
  
Kevin Collins (303-265-7836) 
Grant Collins (719-284-7234) 
CliftonLarsonAllen 
8390 East Crescent Parkway, Suite 300 
Greenwood Village, CO 80111-2814 
General Phone: (303) 779-5710 

 


